
To the Members of London City Council & the Corporate Services Committee:  
 
This letter is to request a designation of municipal significance for the Appleseed Cider 
Festival event. The planned festivities will occur across two days - June 1st-2nd 2018 
and will be located at 211 King St, the historic site of the former Novak’s building.  
 
Planned start times are 7:00 pm with the event concluding at 2:00 am both nights.  
 
The event consists of craft cider sampling and education, local food vendors, DJs, and 
live music. 
 
I encourage you to contact me at any time for questions and feedback related to this 
letter. We plan to continue an excellent record of safety, security, and being good 
neighbours. 
 
Thanks and Cheers, 
 
 
 
-- Aaron Brown 
Head Organizer 
Forest City Beer Fest & Winter Pop-Up Bar 
 
 
Email: info@appleseedfestival.com 
Telephone: 226-700-1809 
 
 
 


